
 
 
 

Mr Steven Pinnuck and Clr Julia Ham 
Snowy Valleys Council 
 
 
Email:   spinnuck@svc.nsw.gov.au and   
jham@svc.nsw.gov.au  

1 November 2024 
 
Dear Mr Pinnuck and Cr Ham  
 
I write regarding the business case under review by the Local Government 
Boundaries Commission for the de-amalgamation of Snowy Valleys Council. 

I understand from our Executive Officer that Council is in the process of 
preparing its De-amalgamation Implementation Plan and Financial Sustainability 
Plan in support of Council’s business case for de-amalgamation, which was 
identified as necessary during the public hearings in May 2024. I note you have 
advised that there has been some delay in the preparation of that information 
due to local government elections, and that you have indicated the Boundaries 
Commission will be in receipt of the plans by the end of the year.  

The Commission looks forward to receiving that additional information in due 
course and proceeding with its review.   

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Peter Duncan AM 
Chairperson 
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